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Incident on School Grounds
Date: 

Dear _______ Parents,

I’d like to take a moment to share some information with you about an incident that took place today at our school - especially because it has been a topic of discussion among our students. I wanted to make sure you had accurate information in case your child has questions or concerns.

In your child’s shop class today, an unfortunate accident took place and a student was injured.  We called the paramedics and they transported the student to the hospital.  The accident happened while a teacher was demonstrating work on a table saw. A student was injured when a piece of wood struck the student. Our staff reacted quickly and the student received medical treatment as soon as possible.

Providing a safe learning environment for our students and staff is very important to us.  This was a very unfortunate incident, and we are investigating it. We are also providing counseling for those students who need to discuss this issue. If you have any questions or concerns about this incident, please feel free to give me a call at 503-xxx-xxxx.

Sincerely,

Principal
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